
MARCH IS READING MONTH 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Families, 

 

Our theme this year is March Reading Madness. 
 

During the month, your child will participate in a number of 

reading-related activities.  We have many great rewards your 

child can earn by completing their reading goal each week. 

 

Attached you will find the month’s calendar of events and the 

weekly reading sheet.  Please help your child fill in the reading 

logs, cut them out, and return them on Fridays.   

 

 

We hope you will join us to promote a love of reading! 

 

Howard Elementary School Staff 

 

 

 


